New Marlborough Town Library Trustees’ March 16, 2017 Meeting
Brian called the meeting to order with all present.
The minutes were corrected. (Town’s Long Range Capital Plan)

Debbie reported that the salary for Mary Margaret Wrinkle in the proposed budget would be $12.87 an
hour, as suggested by Town Manager.

The response from the LSTA Grant review was disconcerting. Debbie will ask the Friends to fund the
home work center project for $6000 to cover salaries. She will ask the PTA to provide money for snacks.

The Winter Film Series was rescheduled due to the snow storm.

Under the Town’s Long Range Capital Plan, a new carpet will be installed next year.

The trustees approved Debbie’s employment contract.

Brian has not heard more on the proposed Visitors’ Booth.

The Lego Club meetings are going well.

The March 10* half day program was also successful.

The Spring Egg Hunt is scheduled for April 8 at 10:30 pm at the school.

Debbie will contact Bob Wuori concerning damage done to the library fence due to snow removal.
The Audubon Society will present a program “Vernal Pools” on April 20 at 6 pm.

Debbie checked into a program by Screenagers concerning children’s addiction to games. The film cost
$650. She has asked the PTA to fund half of the cost.

The next meeting will be April 20 at 5 pm.

Claudette Callahan



